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NEWS RELEASE 
 
For Immediate Release – Monday, January 14, 2019 

 

Town of Schoepke - On Sunday, January 13, 2019, at approximately 01:10 a.m.., the Oneida County Sheriff’s 

Office received a 911 call of a snowmobile crash on Old 26 Road in the town of Schoepke.  The snowmobile 

left the trail and struck trees off the side of the trail.   The victim, identified as Richard John Krook, a 37 

year old male from Pelican Lake, WI, passed away at the scene of the accident. 

 

Oneida County Deputies along with Medic 1, Fire District Alpha, Wisconsin Department of Natural 

Resources, and the Oneida County Medical Examiner’s Office responded to the scene. The Wisconsin 

Department of Natural Resources is completing the accident report.          

 

Any media requesting additional information about this incident should contact Oneida County Captain 

Tyler Young 715-490-1454. 
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